
From: Michael Hudson
To: SJUD Exhibits
Cc: Michael Hudson
Subject: SB 797
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2017 12:05:12 PM

Sirs
My wife and I want to express our support for 
the common sense provisions of senate bill 797.
Mike and Terri Hudson

Michael Hudson
16851 Pony Express Way
Bend, Oregon    97707
541-224-2884
hudsonm49@gmail.com
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